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Illinois Pollution Control Board
0IIut,°,.,

James R. Thompson Center
100 West Randolph Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Re: Case # PCB 2010-103

October 4, 2010

To Whom It May Concern:

We are writing to voice our concern over the proposed expansion of the Dekalb County
Landfill. We are terrified by the implications this landfill would bring to,our town, and
we are extremely upset by the fact that we did not have a chance to attend the original
hearing regarding this matter. The reason we were not able to attend is because we didn’t
know it was occurring!

When a proposal like this is made and it could greatly affect our lmily, our health, and
our town, one would assume we would be made aware of our chance to voice our
opinion. However, that did not happen.

Sincerely,

Michael & Amber Frykman


